
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                            August 11, 2015 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Jeff Hanson,  Elaine Rollins, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance:  James Franz, Arlene Cattle, Kevin Cattle 
 
Public Input: Elaine Rollins brought up Green Rd. because a concerned citizen brought to her attention that a cable was 
across the road.  After further discussion it was decided that it would be looked into further to make sure the closed area 
of the road was in the location that was decided on back a few years ago. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the July meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: A fire sign permit and building permit were reviewed for Arlene and Kevin Cattle.  After reviewing, Jeff made a 
motion to accept the fire sign permit as presented and the building permit was approved pending all appropriate 
paperwork and payment was returned once the sanitary permit was issued.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried.  A permit for Dale and Nancy Cunningham to build a deck was reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept 
the permit as presented, seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Bids from CASE and John Deere for purchasing a new backhoe were reviewed.  After reviewing, Jeff 
Hanson made a motion to purchase a John Deere backhoe from Brooks Tractor Incorporated for $98,000.  Cory Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Road Maintenance:  Marking roads this week to get ready for sealing. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.                                                                        
Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:42  P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


